
Dear Friends and Prayer Partners, 


God has greatly blessed us this past August, and we’d like to share some 
highlights with you.


Internship Program 
We completed a successful internship of two months with 10 young people who 
attended church three days a week. They studied the Bible, learned to play 
instruments, participated in evangelism, and helped with church projects. It was a 
joy to watch them grow in their faith and use their summer productively!


Young Ladies' Conference 
Bethany organized a young ladies' conference, with over 20 attendees. Lauren 
Grant, a missionary from Peru, led the sessions, and it was a tremendous blessing 
for all involved. Please pray for the continued growth of these young women.


University Students' Retreat 
We took six university students on a two-day retreat focused on deepening their 
understanding of the Bible. It was a valuable time of study, reflection, and bonding. 
We challenged them to live for God and prioritize Him in their lives.


September Bible Institute 
In September, we will be studying different religious sects in our Bible institute. 
Please pray for this study and for those who will be attending, that they may grow 
in their understanding of the Bible.


Welcoming New Families 
We’ve been blessed with the visit of several new families who are interested in 
joining our church. Please pray for their spiritual growth as they become part of our 
church. 


Thank you so much for your support and prayers!


God bless,  

The Blooms
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